Minutes Of The Regular Meeting Of The Port Washington Garbage District Held On Thursday May 31, 2018

Present: Commissioner William Scaglione

Commissioner Mary P. Giordano Commissioner Paul Oleksiw Stephen Ressa: Attorney

The meeting was called to order at 8:00am and began with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The minutes from the previous regularly scheduled meeting held on May 10, 2018 were approved. Moved and seconded.

The Commissioners discussed the RFP for District Accountant.

Changes to the up-and-coming P.W.G.D. contract bid were discussed.

The Commissioners designated Thursday June 7, 2018 as the date for the District's Contract Bid Review Workshop. The announcement will be posted on the District's website.

Phone calls and emails made to the District were discussed.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:50am. The next meeting of the Port Washington Garbage District will be the Contract Bid Review Workshop and will be held on Thursday June 7, 2018.

Respectfully Submitted,

Paul Oleksiw Chairman